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| This message is high priority.
Dear Emma
Sending this again as you were on leave when | wrote you.
It has been almost three months since | filed my official complaint. In the meantime, | found out that all the

institutions | have been affiliated with currently have been contacted by one of our students, Irem Aydemir, who
was included in the original complaint (see attached letter). | have reason to believe that this will be made public soon

(in the media).

In other words, the harassment is ongoing and the university has not been acting on this despite my complaint.
Could you please update me on the current state of the investigation?

Best wishes, Umut




